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The Ingenious Summer Camp is our annual program that has been successfully held since 
2021. This initiative provides representatives from various countries with the opportunity to 
engage in knowledge and cultural exchange, significantly enhancing their understanding 
through sessions with speakers from different nations and participation in laboratory activities 
organized by the camp. This experience greatly enriches our engineering knowledge and helps 
us learn systematic work processes that can be applied both in academic settings and real-
world scenarios. 

 

 

 

 

 



This year’s camp also included a project topic provided by Petrokimia, which allowed us to 
work directly with the factory. Visiting the factory and inquiring about its operations helped us 
gain a deeper understanding of the industrial processes and technologies involved. Working 
on a real-world project with input from the industry was a valuable experience that 
contributed significantly to our learning and development. 

 

In addition to academic and practical knowledge, the camp also offered the chance to make 
new friends from diverse countries such as Indonesia, Malaysia, and the Philippines. Everyone 
we met was incredibly kind and friendly. Despite our varying levels of proficiency in English, 
everyone in the camp, including participants, staff, and speakers, made an effort to understand 
us. This experience demonstrated that communication is not solely reliant on language. 

 



The Ingenious Summer Camp helped me overcome my fear of speaking English and 
encouraged me to communicate more confidently. I hope that anyone reading this will also 
overcome their fear of using their own language skills. If I can do it, so can you. This camp not 
only provided us with academic knowledge but also inspired personal growth and 
development in many ways. 

 

Overall, the Ingenious Summer Camp offered a diverse and valuable experience that will 
benefit us in our future studies and careers. I am grateful to everyone who participated in this 
program, making it a memorable and meaningful experience. 

 


